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1992

Int Section

As the year draws to a close it is time to reflect upon the
fun and excitement we’ve had during this most eventful
year.

To start with as soon as we got back from BRL, it was
straightinto the preparation for Skippy 92 which everyone
must agree was a HUGE exercise. The exercise was
basically setaround the excitementcapital of the Northern
Territory “PINE CREEK”. A nice place to visit but would
hate to live there.

The next thing you know its tools down for Easter stand
down, which meant a change for everyone. At this point
intime we lost CPL Palmerand then newly promoted CPL
Monty, but we gained LCPL Secis.

From there the year started to kick in, | mean with the two

island states of Lusaka and Limpopo playing up, we were
pretty well flat strap. With our efforts on the maps of

Lusaka and our outstanding mud models of Limpopo we
were really cruising along when disaster struck, we were
told that we weren’t needed . So we missed out on a trip
to the island of Limpopo, maybe next time

After that it was all down hill to September stand down,
what a relief it was to be on holidays.

Now that the holidays are over its a down hill run to
Christmasand BRL, thereis going to be whole-salechanges
in the hierarchy in Int Section

First of all the IO is going on 12 months leave without pay
and SGT Mills will be on his way to 31 RQR but that'safter
he finishes his stint up at Tully as a DS for SUB 2.

Allin all its been a pretty hectic year and with next year
looking pretty much the same, here’s looking at you and
hoping you all have a great Christmas BRL




